
  
 

House Committee On Energy and Environment 

Chair Power and members of the committee 

 

RE: HB 4105 restricts oil and gas production and transportation 

 

WE ARE A STRONG NO  

 

While the nation is now energy independent to obtain reasonable priced fuel, Oregon is 

going the other direction. Restricting movement of fuel will impact its cost and raise 

prices of all production and products. 

 

Restricting movement of fuels across state property does not exclude state highways 

making any movement impossible bringing use of vehicles to a standstill. Whether or not 

intended, this bill will have a dramatic impact on fuel prices and the economy. 

 

This is not just government overreach, but a tyrannical government. 

 

Donna Bleiler 

FAST Legacy 


